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Outbound Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs) Placed under Priority Group A1 of the
COVID-19 Immunization Program
06 July 2021

Pursuant to the Inter- agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging
Infectious Diseases Resolution No. 117 | Series of 2021 issued on 21 May 2021, re-
categorizing all outbound OFWs for deployment within the next four months from the
intended date of vaccination under the Priority Group A1, please be informed that the
IATF resolution covers Employment Permit System (EPS) Korea Workers (Sincere and
Regular workers) with signed, valid employment contracts and pending for processing
with the Government Placement Branch (GPB) of POEA. Concerned workers to be
deployed for overseas employment to Korea are advised to register themselves with their
respective local government units for vaccination.

As per information received from HRD Korea - EPS Center Philippines, there are

seven (7) approved vaccine brands by World Health Organization (WHO) which are
recognized by the Republic of Korea:

Pfizer BioNTech
Aztrazeneca-SK Bio
Serum Institute of India
Janssen

Moderna

Sinopharm

Sinovac
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In addition to above, please continue to monitor the GPB facebook accounts (GPB
in Action and GovPlace) for further update/s on the processing of documents.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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ERNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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